SHESHEQUIN TOWNSHIP
Reorganization Meeting

The reorganization meeting of the Sheshequin Township Supervisors was held on
January 2, 2018 at the township building at 1774 N Middle Rd, Ulster PA 18850.
Supervisors attending were Kurt Lafy, Leslie Wanck, and John Smith along with Lori
Kepner — Secretary. Leslie Wanck took his oath of office.

Leslie Wanck made a motion to appoint John Smith as Temporary Chairman, Kurt Lafy
seconded. Motion passed.

The meeting was called to order at 2:30 PM by John Smith, Temporary Chairman, with
the pledge of allegiance. John Smith appointed Temporary Secretary as Lori Kepner,
Lafy seconded. Motion passed.

Chairman of Board

A motion was made by Smith and seconded by Wanck to appoint Kurt Lafy as
Chairman of the Board. Motion passed.

Vice Chairman

A motion was made by Smith and seconded by Lafy to appoint Leslie Wanck as
Vice Chairman of the Board. Motion passed.

Member

A motion was made by Wanck and seconded by Laty to appoint John Smith as
Member of the Board. Motion passed.

Secretary/Treasurer

A motion was made by Lafy and seconded by Wanck to appoint Lori Kepner as
Secretary/Treasurer and the treasurer bond limit to be set at 500,000 dollar limit. Wages
are set at $12,000.00 a year salary. Motion passed.

2017 Mileage

A motion was made by Lafy and seconded by Smith to set the mileage at $0.545
cents per mile. Motion passed.

Road Master

A motion was made by Lafy and seconded by Wanck to appoint John Smith as
Road master. The suggested wages to be sent to the auditors are $17.70/hour. Motion
passed. Smith abstained from voting










